150 Seaspray Avenue
Palm Beach, Florida 33480

VIA EMAIL (kchurney@townofpalmbeach.com)

Town Council
c/o Kelly Churney

Re: 146 Seaspray Ave.
ARC 21-015
Z-21-00383

Dear Town Council Members:

I am a resident of Palm Beach having resided at 150 Seaspray Avenue for more than 30 years. 1
write this letter in support of the application of my neighbors, Michael Fries and Michelle
Malone, for a variance in connection with a 128 square foot addition they seek to make to their
cabana/office structure located on the south west corner of their property. Our house is
immediately west of 146 Seaspray.

I have reviewed the materials submitted in support of the variance sought, which I understand
has been approved by ARCOM. This is minor modification to the existing structure which has
no impact to any of the neighbors. Michael and Michelle, fairly new to the neighborhood, are
delightful neighbors who have maintained their residence is an impeccable manner and who
appear to enjoy the unique relationships shared among the neighbors.

[ fully support the variance sought by Michael and Michelle.

y truly ours
AC\ Y

Gar A Woodﬁeld

Cc: Maura Ziska (mziska@floridawills.com)
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